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Dear Michele

Thank you for your letter of  19th November 2021.

I write to confirm that Peterborough City Council has no concerns that the  pre-application
consultation fell short of the  requirements set out in the legislation Sections  42, 47 and
48.

Kind regards

Nick Harding
Head  of Planning
Peterborough City Council
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